
500 Consumers Road Jackie Collier 
North York, ON M2J 1P8 Manager, Rate Design 
PO Box 650 Tel 416-753-7322 
Scarborough ON M1 K 5E3 Fax 416-495-6072 

Email jackie.collier@enbridge.com 

VIA COURIER AND EMAIL 

March 31, 2010 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	 EB-2010-0048 (QRAM Application) 

This letter is to inform you that the Rate 1 and 6 System Gas and ABC-T service 
customer rate notices which were submitted as part of Enbridge's EB-2010-0048 
draft rate order were incorrect. The delivery rates illustrated in the chart at the 
back of the notice for Rate 1 and 6 are misstated. The chart depicts the delivery 
rate excluding the load balancing rate and instead should reflect the correct 
delivery rate as shown in the rate schedules which is the sum of the delivery and 
load balancing rates. 

Enbridge has corrected this error and is attaching a copy for your records. 
Enbridge has not begun billing customers for the April 1, 2010 rate change 
therefore no customers have received the incorrect version. All other rate 
notices as approved in the Decision and Order dated March 23, 2010 are correct. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact me if you have 
any questions or concerns. 

Yours truly, 

'J... ' QL\C{U-­

Jackie Collier 
Manager, Rate Design 
Enc!. 

cc:	 Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
All Interested Parties EB-2009-0172 
Mr. Lawrie Gluck, OEB 


